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ACCEPTANCE OF AAVSB 

DOCUMENT CREDENTIAL PACKAGES 
 

 

The Board will accept source documents obtained and collected by the American Association of 

Veterinary State Boards (AAVSB) on behalf of licensees and applicants through the AAVSB 

Veterinary Application for Uniform Licensure Transfer (VAULT) service in the form of a 

credential packet. The credential packet must be transferred from the AAVSB directly to the Board 

Administrative Office to complete a license application file. The AAVSB will retain all original 

documents and the Board Administrative Office will accept the credential document package only 

if accompanied by a signed summary cover letter from the AAVSB. 

 Acceptable documentation transferred through this service includes, but is not limited to: a 

notarized copy of a birth certificate or passport; a notarized copy of a marriage license, divorce 

decree, or other name-change document; an official letter of good standing/license verifications for 

current and past jurisdictions; official transcripts; and national examination scores.  
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